
 

 

Sixth Form Newsletter 03/11/23 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are all had a lovely half term, if you managed to have any time off.  This 

newsletter will focus on the career opportunities for both year 12 and year 13 

UCAS 

We have now sent 12 of our UCAS applications, which is an 

excellent number for this stage in the process.  We are starting 

to see the offers coming in.  Our aim is to have all the UCAS 

applications sent by the end of this term.  We would encourage 

you to work with your child at home to support them in making 

this happen. 

Non-UCAS routes 

We have started to increase our focus on the non-UCAS entry routes.  By the end of next 

week, tutors and I will have individual plans for those students who are not applying for 

UCAS and will use tutor time to support those students with finding their progression 

pathways. 

Year 12 Careers 

We have a range of careers events coming up this term for our year 12 students: 

Careers fair at Ascot Race Course on 14th and 15th November (students will only attend one 

day) 

Below are a number of events from our careers partner – Adviza, flyers are attached with 

this email: 

Please find attached: 

1. A flyer for our Industry Webinar: Healthtech – Tuesday 5th December 2023 – 6pm to 

7pm. 

2. Year 12 Options – Wednesday 13th March 2024 – 6pm to 7pm (Suitable for Year 12 

students) 

3. A flyer for our Industry Webinar: Veterinary Nursing – Tuesday 28th November 2023 – 

6pm to 7pm. 

Bookings are free and can be made via the Events page on the Careers Portal now. 

This webinar is suitable for all year groups and anyone, students, parents/carers and staff, is 

welcome to join in.  If you require any further details, please email: 

careersguidance@adviza.org.uk  

The webinars will be recorded and become available on the Past Webinars page so that they 

can be viewed again at a later date. 

 

 



 

 

Bursary Application 

In Sixth Form, eligible students are able to access a 

bursary to support their A level journey.  The bursary 

is paid directly to the students, in instalments 

throughout the year.  Details of the bursary can be 

found in the forms section of the Sixth Form part of 

the Emmbrook School website (see image).  Please 

check the details to see if your family would be 

eligible.  Year 13 students will need to apply again for this academic year. 

New restaurant space 

The new restaurant space will open on Monday.  Sixth Form will be welcome to use this 

space throughout the day.  More details will be shared in form time on Monday but this will 

provided the Sixth Form we some extra space, especially as we enter into the Winter.  

Key dates for this half term 

We have several key events for Sixth Form next half term, the dates of which are below.  

Details of the events will be shared nearer the time. 

• 31st October – Geography NEA trip (YR13)  

• 13th November – YR13 Exam week 

• 15th November – Sixth Form Open Evening 

• 23rd November – YR11 Taster day (Sixth Form working 

from home) 

• 27th November – Sixth Form fundraising week 

• 14th December – Christmas market 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

David Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

 

 


